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Palmer, Tamara (REPS)

From: Andrew Freeman 
Sent: Thursday, 10 February 2011 7:43 AM
To: Committee, IC (REPS)
Subject: Submission to the "Inquiry into the role and potential of the  National Broadband Network"

This is my submission to the "Inquiry into the role and potential of the National Broadband Network". 

I make it in a purely personal capacity. 
 
In implementing the NBN I feel a higher priority 
should be given to upgrading already established 
housing developments that include RIM 
exchanges, such as the Lincoln development in 
Bruce, in the ACT. These exchanges limit the 
speed of ADSL dramatically.  
 
For a briefing on RIM exchanges, and their 
limitations, I refer the committee to: 
http://whirlpool.net.au/wiki/rim remote integrate
d multiplexer  
 
I am also supportive of new housing developments 
been fibre enabled from the start.  

Regards 
 
Andrew Freeman        
E-mail:                    
Telephone:                 

 
Web home page:            
Postal address:           
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